
Message from the President 
Hampton Council: 

• Christopher Bornhoeft,              

President 

• Trustee Steffanie Adams 

• Trustee Ryan Gonzalez 

• Trustee Paula McKay 

• Trustee Jeff Schneckloth 

• Trustee Rich Smice 

• Trustee Mark White 

• Clerk Michelle Reyes 

• Deputy Clerk Julie Coberley 

Mailing Address: 

PO Box 77,  Hampton, IL 61256 

LOCATIONS:  

901 4th Street                                            

Monday—Friday 8am—5pm          

closed for lunch 11:30– 1pm 

251 S. State Avenue                       

Tues—Friday 9am—3pm               

closed 11:30—12pm for lunch 

*both locations accept water bill 

payments.  

(309) 755-7165 

CLOSED ALL STATE HOLIDAYS 

 

UPCOMING COUNCIL MEETINGS  

All board meetings are held at the 

Village Hall 520 First Avenue, 

Hampton at 6:30pm unless other-

wise noted.  

 

May 12,, 2025 

May 27, 2025  (Tuesday) 

Hampton View 
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Greetings Citizens, 

Our fiscal year has now ended and our budget process is now complete.  We 

will be entering FY25-26 with a balanced budget.  Thanks to the board, ac-

countants and department heads we continue to be fiscally responsible.  The 

auditors who presented at our last meeting complimented our financial 

health.  The new board members will be sworn in on May 12th.  I want to bid 

a heartfelt farewell to our outgoing trustees Paula McKay and Jeff Schneck-

loth.  They served our village with integrity, class and professionalism during 

some very difficult times.  The fire department is buying the last of the equip-

ment from the referendum and we are going to have an open house when the 

fire truck gets here.  School will be out by the end of the month so please be 

aware of the kids out and about.  We do have one of the bridges closed on the 

bike path due to some damaged boards.  The wood required is an odd size 

and replacement boards have been ordered.  It will be reopened and soon as 

possible.  Enjoy the nice weather.     

       Village President 

       Christopher Bornhoeft  

The Hampton Historical Society Memorial 

Day Ceremony will take place on Monday, 

May 26th.  The program begins at 10:00am at 

the Soldiers & Sailors Monument next to the 

Town Hall on First Avenue.  The roll call of 

veterans buried in the Hampton Cemetery and at the Rock Island Arse-

nal highlights the ceremony.   

 

After the ceremony the Brettun & Black Museum will be open with ex-

hibits and light refreshments.  Please join your friends and neighbors in 

honoring Hampton’s Veterans. 



 Congratulations Seniors of 2025!  

 Congratulations to the Hampton Hawks Class of 2025!    

 Hampton Youth Committee Scholarship winner for 2025 is Vivian Bornhoeft. We 

wish Vivian and all Hampton graduates the best of as they move forward with 

their next chapter in life. 

 HYC Book Collection is located at the Hampton Post Office.  We are looking for 

gently used books for children in 8th grade and younger.   

 

Coming up next  “HYC Al Reamy Color Fun Run”. We will have regis-

tration open the first week of June. The run is on Saturday, August 

16th during Hampton Days. Sponsorship requests will be going out in 

June-please consider helping us to continue our efforts in offering 

events for the kids and increasing our family events over the next year.  

Contact: hyc.hampton@gmail.com  

 

Contact Clerk’s Office to add content, hamptonil@hamptonil.org 

YOGA AT THE HERITAGE CENTER  

Mike Tappero offers donation based yoga at the Heritage Cen-

ter (donations benefit local animal welfare organizations).  

Yoga classes are every Tuesday and Thursday from 6:30p - 

7:30p (bring your own yoga mat) 

 Trustee Marty Johnson   

 Trustee Michael Klouser 

 Trustee Steffanie Adams (returning)  

WHERE: Hampton Heritage Center Park  

WHEN: Saturday, May 24, 2023 @ 10:00am 

WHAT: Park clean up!  We are looking for volunteers to 
clean up the park.  Please bring gloves and dress properly.    


